


Increasing strain on infrastructure & safety: According to a study by the Urban Land Institute (ULI),
high-rise condominium developments in low-density neighborhoods result in increased traffic,
reduced green spaces, and added pressure on local infrastructure and services (ULI, 2018).
Introducing a large residential complex would only exacerbate the traffic volume situations on main
thoroughfares in the neighborhood like Via Romano and Fitzmaurice, which are already high traffic
streets and have been raised concerns consistently by the neighborhood. Under no circumstance
would adding a high-rise development ameliorate the current traffic / safety issues.  

Given the considerable concerns and the detrimental impact on property values, I strongly urge the
City Planning Department to reconsider the proposed 15-storey high-rise condo development. I
respectfully request that the land remains designated as low-rise Neighbourhood Commercial, to
protect the character, quality of life, and the original vision of Upper Thornhill Estates, as well as
preserve the value of our homes.  

Thank you for reviewing my concern. Look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Thanks,
Angelina 
 


